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SM4RT Living Waste Management Plan 2018 Annual Update 

 
On June 27, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 
 

1. The Regional Municipality of York supports full producer responsibility for single use 

plastic, aluminum and metal drink containers. 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities and the Minister of 

Environment, Conservation and Parks. 

 


